
 

Jet Class Newsletter 

7.12.16 – Term 2 

What have we been learning? 

Jet class have been consolidating their understanding of column addition through mathematical 

challenges.  

We have loved preforming our ‘Out of this World’ Christmas play for you and we hope you enjoyed 

it. We are all very proud of ourselves. 

We have been busy creating products to sell at the Christmas fair and are very excited for you all 

to buy them! 

                                      

What’s happening next week? 

Next week we will be word processing our Bob 

on the Moon stories in ICT and developing our 

understanding of estimation. 

We are having a multi skills competition against 

Emerald class next Tuesday. All the children will 

need warm clothes and trainers as they will be 

outside. 

Common exception words will now be tested on 

a Thursday, please continue to practice these at 

home. 

 

Reminders 

Christmas fair – Friday 9th December 2016 from 

4.30-6.30. We will be selling candle table 

decorations for £5 and handmade snowflake 

coasters for 50p. If you are unable to come to 

the fair and would like your child’s creations, 

please let us know and we will reserve them for 

you. 

If anyone has any photos from the Christmas 

play we could have, please could you email 

them to us. We can then select some that we 

have website permission for. 

Next Wednesday – Jet class coffee morning @ 

9.30 in the school hall. An exciting chance for 

you all to watch the children’s Bob on the moon’ 

animations and space dances, to look at their 

moon buggies, read their Space stories and 

share learning journals. We hope you can all 

make it. 



 

 

 


